
Lifeguard for Summer Courses 
 
Dublin Youth Orchestras - Chamber Music Summer Courses take place in St. 
Columba's College, Rathfarnham, Dublin this summer and we are looking for a 
qualified lifeguard for the following dates:  
 
Sunday 30th June to Thursday 4th July  
AND  
Sunday 7th - Tuesday 9th July inclusive.  
 
1 hour per day, 4:30-5:30pm.  
 
If interested, please contact Killian Grumley Traynor, DYO Summer Courses 
administrator by emailing courses@dyo.ie. Many thanks. 
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